
President’s Message

Dear Lake Association Members & Property Owners:

2010 is here and I hope we can build on what we started in 2009.  Last year we had many
meetings setting goals and objectives to be completed in the years ahead.  Due in large part
to the hard work of Board Member Rod Zika, Buzz Sorge (DNR), and Kirsten Cahow-
Scholtes (Eau Claire Land Conservation) we now have a plan to improve our lake this year and
for many years to come.

There are two things that will be necessary for these plans to be successful.  One is
monetary support and the other need would be for workers to help complete the projects.
Everyone becoming an association member would be a great start! You could then become
involved in fund raising events we do annually.  This would show great support also.  Annual
dues are only $20.00 with other donations to fireworks or lake rehabilitation done
voluntarily.

In this newsletter we are looking for people to donate baskets for the silent auction, and
people to help at boat landings.  In the next newsletter we will be looking for help at our
June fund raiser.  Help will be needed at the triathlon, serving food, selling clothing, kid’s
games, or the silent auction.  Please get involved and volunteer to help where you can.

Enclosed are raffle tickets with great prizes to be drawn at the June fund raiser.  The
Board decided to only have one raffle this year so you will not receive any more tickets to

sell later.  Please sell the enclosed tickets.  We have plenty more for those who need them.
Contact me or any Board member for more tickets.

John Selz
President
Lake Eau Claire Association

DATES TO REMEMBER:

Fund Raiser: Saturday, June 12, 2010
Boat Parade & Fire Works: Sunday, July 4, 2010
Annual Meeting & Picnic: Saturday, August 14, 2010



Lake Residents:  We Need Your Help!!
This summer we will need volunteers to help at our boat landings.  We will   inform boaters that Clean
Boats=Clean Waters.  Volunteers will be needed to help inspect boats at the landings to check for

invasive species and educating boaters of the dangers of spreading these from lake to lake.

Our organization pledged 108 hours per year for three years.  If we have 20-25 people, everyone
would receive training and only need to be at the landings a couple of days this summer.  PLEASE HELP

US GET THIS JOB DONE!  Call John Selz at 286-2848 or Herb Comstock at 286-5744 or 533-
1452.
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Silent Auction Theme Baskets

Please be sure to contact Ginger Wilkinson (286-2474) or Katie Selz (286-2848) and let us know if
you are willing to donate a theme basket for the silent auction to be held at the June fund raiser.
You may do it individually or as a group.  This has been a great success and we would like to continue it

again this year!   Call us if you need ideas!

APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP OR RENEWAL OF MEMBERSHIP

RETURN TO:  Lake Eau Claire Association
                                                                        P.O. Box 229
                                                                        Augusta, WI   54722-
0299

Name:_______________________________________________________________

Address:_____________________________________________________________

E-Mail Address:_______________________________________________________

Lake Eau Claire Fire #:_________________________________________________

Payment: $20 dues for year: 20____  Fireworks: $_______  Lake Rehab: $_______

Where would you like to see our Lake Eau Claire Association concentrate its attention

for the coming year?

PLEASE PAY 2010 DUES WITH THIS STATEMENT.  THIS WILL AVOID HAVING TO SEND

AN APPLICATION/RENEWAL NOTICE IN A SEPARATE MAILING.  THANKS!


